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Monday 1st July 2024 
 

Year 6: Important Dates 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Although it is sad the thought of our Year 6 children leaving us, we want to ensure that the last few 

weeks are full of fun and enjoyment for the children. We have several exciting events lined up and 

wanted to provide you with some information on key dates for your diary!  

W/C 8th July: SRE 

During this week, children will be completing their sex and relationships education lessons. These 

lessons will look at puberty and the reproductive system. If you wish to see the content that we 

deliver, there will be an opportunity to view it on Thursday 4th July at 3.15pm.  

Monday 15th July: Moana Production  

There will be two performances scheduled on this date for parents and family members to come and 

enjoy the show. There will be a matinee performance at 1.30pm, with the performance lasting around 

90 minutes (including a short interval). The children will then remain at school until the evening 

performance at 6pm, lasting until approximately 7.30pm. There will be an evening meal (before the 

second performance). A separate letter will be sent out to purchase tickets. 

Tuesday 16th July: Visit to the Park (Warboys Village) 

The children requested a trip to the park as a treat for completing their SATs arrangements, however 

due to other reasons, we were unable to do this before half term. We have now planned to go on the 

morning of Tuesday 16th July, returning before lunchtime. The children can wear their PE kit on this 

day.  

Wednesday 17th July: Homework Reward 

In the afternoon, children in Years 5 & 6 will take part in our summer homework reward. This will be 

a water fight and the amount of time children take part will depend on how much homework they 

have completed this term. Children will need a towel and they may bring in a water gun.   

Friday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

This will begin at 9am and parents and carers are invited to join us (bring your tissues). Children may 

also bring in a white T-shirt on this day for children and adults to sign later that day.  

Year 6 End of Year Reward 
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Using the money raised from the Christmas Fayre and Mini-Fete, we are looking at booking an end of 

year reward for Year 6. Final details are yet to be confirmed, so we will send out more information at 

a later date. 

Thank you as always for your support. We promise to ensure that the last few weeks provide the 

children with lots of happy memories of their time at Warboys and we look forward to sharing these 

with you. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr Duncan 
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